
St. Augustine Parish 
  

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time—June 17, 2018 
 

 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine Parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and 
our faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each  
other. Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM 
Monday to Friday 
 

 

Parish Staff: 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

 Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A. 
Adeodatus Prison Ministry/Restorative Justice 
www.adeodatusprisonministry.com   (215) 925-3566 

 

Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 

 
 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM 
 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM    



 

11th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday, June 17, 2018 

FATHER’S DAY 
 

Monday, June 18, 2018 
- - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 

Tuesday, June 19, 2018 
4:00 PM  Gift of Life Family House Dinner 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
 

Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
8:00 PM  Fiat Prayer Group  

 
Thursday, June 21, 2018 
FIRST DAY OF SUMMER 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
  

Friday, June 22, 2018 
6:00 PM  Carini-Oulouhojian Rehearsal 

 
Saturday, June 23, 2018 

2:30 PM   Carini-Oulouhojian Wedding 
7:00 PM   N.A. Meeting in CHB 

 
 
 
 

 
Saturday & Sunday,  
June 16 & 17, 2018 

   5:15 PM  † John & Elizabeth Talorido       
  9:00 AM     Father’s Day Novena 
11:00 AM  In Thanksgiving, Arevalo Family 
   7:00 PM   The Parish Community  
                                                                      

Monday, June 18, 2018 
12:05 PM      Father’s Day Novena 

                          

Tuesday, June 19, 2018 
12:05 PM      Father’s Day Novena 
                                                            

    Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
12:05 PM      Father’s Day Novena  
                                                                                   

 Thursday, June 21, 2018 
12:05 PM      Father’s Day Novena 
                                                                                                                                  

               Friday, June 22, 2018 
12:05 PM      Father’s Day Novena 
                                                                                                     

Saturday, June 23, 2018 
  5:15 PM      Father’s Day Novena  
                   
 

† = Deceased 
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Sacrificial Giving 
June 09 & 10, 2018  

 

Number of Envelopes Used: 92 
Amount in Envelopes: $2,689.00 

Average $/Envelope: $29.23 
Electronic Giving: 46 

Amount Electronic: $1,325.00 
Average $/Electronic: $28.80 

Loose Money: $594.00 
Total Collection: $4,608.00 

Electronic Giving 

It’s simple!  

It’s secure!  

It’s convenient! 

Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com 

and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 
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Love in the time of opioids: Adoption connects drug-exposed kids with new families……. 
 

This Philly.com article highlights the importance of family love in  addressing the drug addiction crisis. It discusses the love 
addicted parents have for their biological children. They make the sacrifice to give up their child for adoption so that they 
may have a better life. It discusses the love adoptive parents have for their new children and the special care they take in 
raising these at-risk babies. 
 

www.philly.com/philly/health/addiction/love-in-the-time-of-opioids-adoption-connects-drug-exposed-kids-with-new-
families-20180509.html 

SUMMER  SINULOG  2018 

Our Summer Sinulog celebration honoring the SANTO NIÑO, will be on Sunday, August 19th. The         

Reverend Peter M. Donohue, O.S.A., President of Villanova University, will be the Principal         

Celebrant. Mass will be at 11:00 AM followed by a procession of the image of Santo Niño through the 

streets of Old City Philadelphia followed by a light lunch.         

All are welcome to attend!  Parking will be available under the Benjamin Franklin Bridge at 4th Street 

from 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

If you are interested in helping with the event preparation, you can contact any of the following coordinators:                         

Elgene Morales, 267-307-8145, Bel Lopena, 215-676-3159, Ferdie Luyun, 267-625-8958 or Dr. Lita Manguba, 267-538-8042.   

Donations of canned soda (Pepsi, Coke, Sprite or 7UP), and bottled water are greatly appreciated. Please drop these items off at 

Carr Hall any Sunday before August 19, 2018. 

John O’Brien 
Richard Byrd 
Maximillian Audelo 

Please welcome the newest      
members of our parish who        

registered in the last 3 months: 
 

      Steven Borzillo 
                           Patrick Dill 

   Katie Prager 
  Julia Gibson 

                                Brittany Harris 

John & Barbara Beirne 
Kathleen Kenny 
Michael & Brianne Martin 
Stephen Krenzel 
Danielle Phillips 
Roger & Lourdes Hilario 
Jay Hilario 
Harry & Maria Gwynne 
Jerome Bagood 

Anne Marie Bonner 
Michael McGrory 
John D’Arcy 
Shawn Reilly 
Jeffrey & Kaileen Milligan 
Dana Dondici 
 

WELCOME! 



 

 

 

 

Dear Parishioners: 
 

This weekend is very significant to our parish for three reasons: 
 

The first is Giselle Buella will be making her First Communion at the 11:00 AM Mass on Sunday. Gisele has been 

preparing for this very important occasion for quite a bit of time now. Her parents have been preparing her at home 

and bringing her to Mass each weekend for several years--usually sitting in the first pew near the choir. For the past 

year, she has been preparing more intensively by meeting with Jackie Lanza on a regular basis. I am very grateful to 

Jackie for this dedication and service to our parish community. We congratulate Giselle as she continues her journey 

of initiation into the Church by fully participating in the Eucharist with us for the first time. 
 

Secondly, this is Father Day's weekend. Thank you fathers, grandfathers, Godfathers, foster fathers, stepfathers, 

adopted fathers and all you father figures for reflecting our God to your children. This is incredibly important and 

challenging in the culture of our society today. You have a tremendous responsibility and play a crucial role to many. 

We thank you for taking all of this so seriously. You never fully know the impact you have on the lives of a number 

of people. 
 

Thirdly, at the recommendation of the members of our Parish Pastoral Council (PPC), we will begin this weekend to 

pray together for God's blessings on our Parish Capital Campaign. I was told you did this a number of years ago   

during the last Capital Campaign. I brought the topic to the May meeting of the PPC and asked for their advice of 

saying this prayer together as a community at the end of each of our weekend Masses. I was concerned people might 

think it was too long, or too repetitive, but the Council members strongly advised me to do this. One of the members 

said, "it takes less than a minute." Another said "it is a good reminder that we are doing this." When the 15 solicitors 

were commissioned, it was done in the context of a prayer service. It is essential that we do not just depend on      

ourselves for the success of the campaign and that we ask for God's blessings on our solicitors, our donors, our   

steering committee and all those involved. We need direction, inspiration and a generous attitude by all those        

involved. This includes our efforts within the parish and our efforts when we reach out beyond the parish. You will 

find the prayer in the inside of the front of our missalette where the table of content is. Thank you for praying this 

with us. I am very happy to give you the update that we recently exceeded a quarter of a million dollars in pledges 

from 51 parishioners. This is one third of our goal. Thank you, Lord, for the blessings you have already bestowed on 

us.  
 

Have a great week. 

 

 

 

 

A word from Fr. Bill….. 

Fr. Bill 

                      Environmental Corner 

Home:   

Observe an Eco-Sabbath…. 
For an afternoon have everyone refrain from using electronics 
(including the phone!), do not buy anything or do anything which 
requires the consumption of natural resources. 
 

  

  

Office:  

Encourage cycling to work by providing facilities 
such as lockers, bike racks etc. 
 

Outside:  

Encourage hotels to reduce waste….. 
A good website is:  
www.globalstewards.org/green-hotel.htm 
 

To locate environmentally friendly hotels, Trip 
Advisor and/or Green Hotels Association can be 
helpful. 


